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Eastbound Lane Montgomery Crossroads Closed Due to Submerged Vehicle 

Chatham County, GA (February 9, 2020) – The eastbound lane of Montgomery Crossroads is 

closed near the intersection of Thomas Avenue due to a submerged vehicle. Two people were 

rescued and transported to the hospital. The eastbound lane will remain closed while the scene 

is investigated. An update will be sent out when the lane reopens.  
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Contact: 
Abbigail Murphy 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 239-7675 
Email: amurphy@chathamcounty.org 


